Niemeier, Angela

To: Luckey, Nicole T; Jared Jevons
Subject: Grain Belt Express LLC [BMAR-2024-1061] 2023 Missouri PSC Annual Report, Review of
Company Response

The Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) has received your response to its notice regarding the
2023 Annual Report of Grain Belt Express, LLC.

Commission Staff has reviewed the response and rules regarding submission and agree that Grain Belt Express,
LLC. does not meet the requirement to file an annual report for 2023. This will be reviewed annually until Grain
Belt Express, LLC. does meet the requirements to file an annual report in Missouri.

The above response is for informational purposes only and DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE;
however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. When contacting the Commission concerning
your report, please reference the following identification number: BMAR-2024-1061.

Sincerely,

Angela Niemeier

Lead Senior Utility Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360, 200 Madison Street
Jefferson City, MO 65102

(573) 526-3885
Angela.Niemeier@psc.mo.gov
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